
   

 

 

                           ASSAM PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

**** 

No.33PSC/DR-34/1/2015-16                                 Dated Guwahati, the 18
th
 July 2017 

 

 

Assam Public Service Commission 
 

NOTIFICATION 

                       It is for information to all concerned that the tentative date for 

Screening Test for the posts of A.E(Civil) under Water Resource Department 

scheduled to be held on 30-07-2017 has been postponed due to unavoidable 

reasons.      

                       The final date will be intimated in due course. 

 

Sd/- 

Secretary, 

Assam Public Service Commission, 

Jawaharnagar, Khanapara, Guwahati-22 

 


